
EAR Committee 

From: Ann McNeil <anniemariemcneil@yahoo.com > 
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: EAR Committee 
Subject: Paia Town Assoc 

Aloha EAR COMMITTEE, 

My name is Annie McNeil and I'm a resident in Paia. We live in Paia, have a business in Paia and our son is purchasing 

his first home in Skill Village as i write this to you. We love our town and the amazing people who live there, especially 

the Aunties and Uncles who reside on the oceanside of Hana Highway behind the shops who helped raise our two sons 
and are our ohana. 

Our family humbly asks the EAR committee to allow Special Improvement Districts for Maui County. The revenue from a 
SID would go toward additional services our community needs: cleaner streets, beautification in public areas, additional 

security around town to help prevent theft and vandalism to name a few. The PTA in the last few months has done so 
much for our community, but they need additional funds. Paia becoming a Special Improvement District would be the 

self funding mechanism we need. The executive director, Noelani Sugata, has taken valuable time to visit residents and 
business owners in Paia and on Ae and Nalu place neighborhoods to discuss the benefits that PTA can give our 
community. 

Thank You, 

Annie, Chris, Dylan and Evan McNeil 


